Dean's Executive & Research SEMINAR SERIES

PRESENTS A SEMINAR ON

Career Path Evolution: From a Mid-Life MS Graduate to President and CEO of a Major Healthcare Organization

DATE

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 13, 2019

TIME

12:00 pm to 1:00 pm

(Refreshments @ 11:45am)

LOCATION

BDC 402D (Dezember Leadership Center)

Admission: Free



ADMINISTRATION



GUEST SPEAKER Jon Van Boening



Jon Van Boening served as the President and Chief Executive Officer of Bakersfield Memorial Hospital from 2001 to 2018. He is currently the President for the Central California Division and Senior Vice President, Operations, of Common Spirit Health, having served in this capacity since 2019.

Jon graduated from the University of the Pacific with a Bachelor of Science, Pharmacy. He earned a Master of Science in Administration – Healthcare Management from California State University Bakersfield. He has held state pharmacy licenses in both California and Wyoming. Prior to joining Bakersfield Memorial, Jon was the owner of Bakersfield Drug Company, Inc., with pharmacies in Kern and Orange Counties.

Jon was awarded the honorary degree of Doctor of Humane Letters by California State University Bakersfield on May 24, 2019. In addition to this honor, Jon has received recognition and awards for the following: CSU Bakersfield John Brock Community Service Award, 2013, CSU Bakersfield Alumni Hall of Fame, 2011 CSU Bakersfield School of Business and Public Administration Outstanding Alumnus, 2006, 2007, American Heart Association Outstanding Volunteer, 2005, CHW Philosophy in Action Award, Core Value Stewardship, 1999, CSU Bakersfield, Graduate Dean's Award, Outstanding Graduate Student, 1992, St. George Medal, American Cancer Society National Board of Directors, Outstanding Volunteer Leader Award, 1993, The University of the Pacific Outstanding Alumni 2014.

A longtime volunteer in his community, Jon is a past president of the local chapter of the American Heart Association, American Cancer Society and the United Way of Kern County. He is a past president of the Bakersfield Country Club and has held numerous positions in his 35 years as a member of the Downtown Rotary Club of Bakersfield.

RSVP to tcoberly@csub.edu by Monday, November 11